
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007 

10. MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS  
 
 The following questions were submitted in accordance with Standing Orders 4.1.1 to 4.1.5: 
 
 1. In view of the fact that the closure of Belfast Pool is in the Aquatic Facilities Strategy, can the 

Council investigate the ownership of this asset?  (Moved by Yvonne Palmer, seconded by 
Ngaire Button.) 

 
 2. What is the procedure for notification of funding approved by the Board to community 

groups/organisations?  (Moved by Yvonne Palmer and seconded by Graham Condon.) 
 
 The Board decided to refer these questions to the appropriate General Manager for a response. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


